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N o t i c e  o f  W o r k  

To: Capitol Building 

From: Oregon State Capitol Renovation (OSCR) Team 

Date: March 28, 2014 

 

The following OSCR project team members will be working on the grounds surrounding the building: 

 Two- three representatives from GRI, public utility companies, Locates Down Under and/ or APS  

 

Date and time of work:  

 Work begins on Monday, April 7th 2014 and will continue through Friday, April 11th, 2014.  

 Work will be done between the hours of 7:30 a.m. and 6:00 p.m. daily.  

 

Work to be performed:  

 Representatives from GRI, various utility companies, Locates Down Under and/ or APS will be 

identifying drilling locations and locations of utilities on lawns and sidewalks on Capitol grounds. 

Identification will be done using spray paint and stakes.   

 

Location of work:  

 Team members will be working on the grounds surrounding the Capitol building.  

 

Purpose of work: 

 This is in preparation for some upcoming investigations involving drilling to determine the soil 

material type, water level and ground water flow. 

 

It is our goal to gather the above information in the most discreet method possible. Should any questions 

or concerns arise in the process of the work being conducted, we welcome you to contact us in Room 354 

at 503.986.1190.  

Thank you, 

Jessica Lacasella 

Project Communications Coordinator 

P: 503.986.1190 | Email: jessica.lacasella@state.or.us 
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